From: Tom Berliner

Sent: 18 November 2015 11:17
To: Planning

Subject: Application Ref: 2015/5450/P

To whom it may concern,

T am enquiring about the proposed work at 104 Star House Grafton Road. 1live next door in the 'Annroy
Building' - 110-114 Grafton Road.

I would like to know the plans for operating hours for the necessary construction work. Will they comply
with business hours and avoid weekends and evenings? Is there a proposed schedule?

Additionally, could you please tell me what the plans for residents' parking will be? Currently, no residents
of my building (apart from the resident of the 'penthouse-suite') are able to get a parking permit. If the new
residents of Star House are given the right for parking permits either on-street or in the courtyard of Star
House, it seems fair to offer this to those in the Annroy Building.

Looking forward to your response.
Kind regards,

Tom Berliner
110-114 Grafton Road



